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This study focuses on 
material practices 
involved in the 
projection of futures in 
relation not only to new 
technologies, but to the 
Xerox Palo Alto Research 
Center in Silicon Valley. 

Researcher-
 

Professor L
ucy Suchman

 

l.suchman@l
ancaster.ac

.uk 

The aim of this material-
semiotic research is to 
look at the ways in which 
specific arrangements of 
subjects and objects in 
well-defined political 
spaces render certain 
futures realistic while 
keeping others invisible. 
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Endre Dányi 
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An ethnography of high-
tech innovation at the 
geographic periphery, on 
the remote archipelago 
of Orkney, Scotland. How 
might the topography and 
temporality of this 
landscape at-the-edge 
participate in making 
liminal futures? 
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